
 
Greg Dunlap  

From: "Greg Dunlap" <greg_dunlap@jmulhern.com>
To: "Greg Dunlap" <greg_dunlap@jmulhern.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 11:51 AM
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SAVE THE DATE 

02.12.2010 
Our dinner for Friday the 12th at the VFW Hall in Riverside is

scheduled for 6:00 P.M. 

Maps will be provided showing how to get there.   




